Bar Hill Pre-School
The Village Hall
The Spinney
Bar Hill
Cambridge
CB23 8SU

Dear Parents

As the current chair of the parent-run pre-school committee, I would like to welcome your child and your family to pre-school, and I hope that you and your children are as excited to join pre-school as we are to have them.

If you are new to pre-school, there are a couple of things you may not be aware of:

- 1) It is a charity.
- 2) It is committee run.

Our pre-school has a dedicated manager in Sarah Stepney, and an amazing team of staff. It is a vital part of our community and it needs charitable support and a committee made up of parents in order to function effectively.

To that end we need you as Mums, Dads and carers to get involved.

We are now seeking new members to join the committee and add to the mix of skills and experience that the existing committee has. If you would like to join the committee or would like more information, please get in touch with me or Sarah to put yourself forward.

In return we offer a warm welcome, a chance to make a valuable contribution to this great charity and our village community, various opportunities for personal development.

Pre-school provides a vital role for our children and our community and we look forward to you being part of the team that ensures preschool continues to grow and thrive.

Kind regards,

Kate Da Costa chair@barhillpreschool.co.uk